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LOUISIANA 
January 26, 1952 

Norman L. Maguire 
434 North Maple 

Albuquerque, New Merice 

Dear Norman: 

I am taking this means as verifying your reported 
reception of KAOK on January 16 during our broadcast 
of election returns. You report is of great interest 
to us and we appreciate you report. 

Y our report of reception on January 16 from 
0300 A.M. to 0320 A.M. CST is correct. KAOK was 
operating on 1400 KC at the time and your report 
agrees with our station log. 

Hope this will service you as far as confirmation 
of your recep tion of KAOK. 

Sincerely yours, 

QVa/nee 
LaVance Carson 
Chief Engineer 
"W5ODE" 
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